Goshen School
School Community Council

Agenda for Nov. 4th, 2015
1. Approve October’s S.C.C. minutes

2. Open Public Forum   
3. Discuss School Improvement Goal #2 - Math 
4. Individual assessment 
5. Other: open discussion – ideas concerns – suggestions     
** Next Meeting Jan. 6th, 2016 at 3:30 p.m. **
Minutes from our October School Community Council Meeting
                                                (Start time 3:35p.m.)

                                  ** Discussion on last Springs SAGE test scores**    

        Our test results from last year on Sage Testing was discussed. Goshen School students’  

     scored slightly higher on their testing than most schools and received an overall “B” grade. 
     Those interested in making district, or state comparisons can go to USOE’s Data Gateway. 
     The council continues to see reading as an important subject to spend State Land Trust 
     money on. 
**Discussion on S.I.P. goal #1.**
         S.I.P.goal #1- is the reading plan for the school. A few changes were made to the plan 
      to make it more specific. 3b. was change to include, “Imagine Learning” as part of helping 

      E.S.L. students. 3e was changed to specify that “Success Maker” will be used to help 4-6 
      students who need extra help and that “Imagine Learning” will be used to help all k-1 
      students and for 2nd-3rd grade students who need extra help.    
         *** A motion was made by Rachel Pipkin and 2nd by Joanie Burningham to accept the 
      changes made to S.I.P. goal  #1. as amended...the voting was unanimous in favor of 
      accepting the changes as amended.

                                                 **Additional items discussed**

       1. What is being done to make sure that students using technology in the schools can’t

           access inappropriate materials.

       2. Bus route problems and the difficulty in changing, or adding new routes.
       3. Eric Hazelet reported on the district meeting that he attended – several things were 
       discussed in that meeting including, the District’s credit rating, new school sites, bonding, 
       energy conservation, field trips to Disneyland, must opt in to have certain things taught in  

       health classes, pregnancy rates, and a copy of the District Newsletter was shared. Sheryl 
       Hazelet agreed to attend the next District meeting       

         ***Sheryl Hazelet made a motion to adjourn our meeting – the motion was 2nd by Janille 
         Osborn and the voting was unanimous in favor of ending the meeting at 4:50p.m.   
